
 

  

 e-Bulletin #23 – Resilient Saanich Updates 
 

  

Hello,                                                

We have a few Resilient Saanich updates to share. 

Saanich is pleased to announce Diamond Head Consulting (DHC), who 
has been working on the State of Biodiversity Report for Resilient 
Saanich, has now been contracted to produce the Biodiversity 
Conservation Strategy. Public engagement is an important part of 
developing the strategy and we’ll share the details widely. 

This week, the fall issue of Saanich’s Our Backyard magazine will be 
released with an article summarizing the Biodiversity Conservation 
Strategy process. You can also find this article posted on the Biodiversity 
Conservation Strategy webpage. 

An updated Resilient Saanich Terms of Reference (TOR) document has 
just been posted on the Resilient Saanich webpages. Saanich Council 
endorsed an original Resilient Saanich TOR in 2020, which was updated 
to a Resilient Saanich Technical Committee TOR in the fall of 2021. The 
recent TOR updates are a result of the report received by Council in 
August 2022. The TOR continues to serve as a guide for the Resilient 
Saanich process. 

Happy fall, 

Resilient Saanich Team 

biodiversity@saanich.ca  

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA): Personal information you 
provide in this email is collected pursuant to section 26(c) & (e) of FIPPA and will only 
be used for the purposes of evaluating this initiative and/or responding to your email. 
Your personal information will not be disclosed except in accordance with FIPPA. Your 
comments may be publicly disclosed without personal identifiers. If you have any 
questions regarding its collection and disclosure, contact the Saanich Information and 
Privacy Team, 770 Vernon Avenue, Victoria BC, V8X 2W7 or telephone 250-475-1775. 
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About this list: 

Thanks for subscribing to the Resilient Saanich e-bulletins.  You will receive occasional 

updates and announcements about the development of Resilient Saanich, which will 

include Saanich’s first Environmental Policy Framework, a Biodiversity Conservation 

Strategy and an Enhanced Stewardship Program.  All opportunities for public feedback 

and engagement will be included in these e-bulletins.  If you want to unsubscribe, please 

click on the unsubscribe link below.  If you have any questions, please send an email 

to  biodiversity@saanich.ca 

 

Contact Us: 

If you have questions or feedback about Resilient Saanich, please contact: 

biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5522.  

  

 Follow Us:   
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